
   

 
 
 
 

 

15 November 2024 

 

 

General Rate Increase (GRI) - US West Coast to Pacific Islands* 

 Australia and New Zealand  

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Swire Shipping wishes to advise that due to the ongoing high levels of operational costs and charter rates, 
we will be implementing a general rate increase for cargo moving from the US West Coast into the Pacific 
Islands*, Australia and New Zealand. 
   
All cargo shipped from the US West Coast to these destinations will be subject to the following increase 
effective 1st January 2025. The increase will be applied to the Ocean Freight (OFR).  
 

DESCRIPTION / CODE CURR 20' 40' 

GENERAL RATE INCREASE (GRI) USD 300 600 

 
* PACIFIC ISLANDS –  INCLUDING AMERICAN SAMOA, COOK ISLANDS, FIJI, FRENCH POLYNESIA, KIRIBATI, MARSHALL ISLANDS, NAURU, NEW 
CALEDONIA, NIUE, TONGA, WESTERN SAMOA, VANUATU, AND WALLIS AND FUTUNA 

 
We appreciate your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact your local Swire Shipping 
representative for more information on how we can support your business requirements.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Swire Shipping 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Swire Shipping 
www.swireshipping.com 

http://www.swireshipping.com/

